









First Holy Communion

Provisional Date: Saturday May 14th 2022 @ 11am

Dear Parents / Guardians:

We are delighted to be able to announce a provisional date for First Communion for our 2nd classes. Provisional because we don't know what the next year will bring!

Our Communion Ceremony this year on August 28th was calm, serene and very meaningful with little or no fuss.

The ceremony was completely centred on the First Communicants and with the church so peaceful and tranquil the occasion was theirs alone.

There were no adults/teenagers in and out of the church for smoke breaks and a chat, no babies crying or toddlers wandering up to the altar stealing the limelight.

The senior school's Confirmation Ceremonies were also low-key, calm and relaxed.

As a result we (senior & junior schools) hope that next year's ceremonies will be similar even if all COVID-19 restrictions are lifted. Therefore we ask well in advance that only the First Communicant and his/her parents attend the ceremony @11am. Fr. Bryan will live stream the mass so family and relatives can watch it at home.

In the meantime fingers crossed everything will go ahead and there will be no cancellations and no disappointments!! Sincerely,

A. Plunkett, Principal